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February 5, 2018 

To whom it may concern: 

I, Soila Luna, and my husband, Jose Luna, have reviewed the information 
provided to us by Indian River County and have decided to be against assessment. 
We have arrived to this decision secondary to the elevated expenses this will cause 
our household. Our address is: 

8836 103rd CT 
Vero Beach, FL 32967 
772-321-1806 

Thank.you, 
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/ 
Soila Luna 



To whom it may concern, 

February 5, 2018 

We are no longer interested in participating in the water assessment project. 

CONFIDENTIAL



, 

Feb. 5th 2018 

To whom it may concern, 

l, Kimberly Green, homeowner of 8865 103rd Ct Vero Beach Fl, 32967. I no longer wish to participate in 

the Water Assessment Project. 
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/ Kimberly A. Green 




